NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Nozzolio Secures Funding For Sidewalk Project

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  August 25, 2009

West Walworth - Senator Mike Nozzolio participated in the official opening of the new

sidewalk on West Walworth Road in Walworth. Senator Nozzolio was instrumental in

securing the necessary State funding for the project.

Pictured with Senator Nozzolio, Walworth Supervisor Bob Plant, Wayne County Highway
Superintendent Kevin Rooney, and Project Engineer Brian Frey are local residents and

elected officials along with members of the Wayne County Highway Department.



